ULL

Etha Township Zoning Commission	Meetin
October 26,	2005
	20
	October 26,

October 26, 2005 for the purpose of conducting a special meeting. The meeting was audio taped for the township records.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Bravard with the following members present: Mr. Kerner, Mrs. Taylor, Mr. Colburn, Mr. Van Dyne, Chairman Bravard, and Clerk Laura Brown.

Chairman Bravard read the response from Brent Shenk regarding rescinding the zoning amendment.

Mike Kerner moved that we adopt the agenda. Colburn seconded. Roll call: Motion passed 5-0.

Announcements and Zoning Commission Comments

The Licking County Planning Commission staff reports will be mailed to the clerk and will be copied to the Zoning Commission members. The Zoning Commission discussed having a drive thru for the bank amendment.

Conservation Urban Residential District

The Zoning Commission discussed the changes that Phil Laurien recommended during the October 19, 2005 meeting. Phi Laurien copied the Zoning Commission on an email he sent to Mike Frommer with Southwest Licking Community Sewer and Water District. There was an error in Item A, it should read western not eastern.

The Zoning Commission will discuss issues with Phil Laurien on November 9, 2005.

Future Development of Etna Township - No discussion

Definition Section of Zoning Resolution - No discussion

Tina Taylor moved to adjourn. VanDyne seconded. Roll call: Mr. Bravard, no; Mr. Van Dyne, yes; Mr. Colburn, no; Mrs. Taylor, yes; and Mike Kerner, no. Motion failed 3-2.

Latura Brown, Clerk Approved as corrected/amended _ 11/16

Dan Bravard, Chairman